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1HB 239: GOVERNMENTAL ENTITY 
BUDGET TRANSPARENCY

WHAT IT IS:

• A way to make a government organization’s financial 

reports more understandable, and standardized.

• $0 Fiscal Note

WHAT IT’S NOT:

• Not a new program.

• No huge regulatory burden.



NON-STANDARDIZED
FINANCIAL REPORTS 



POPULATION SERVED 
MODIFIER

• To illustrate how increased 

population affects budgetary 

requirements for an entity.

INFLATION MODIFIER 
AMOUNT

The product of a fund’s FY total 

budget multiplied by most recent 

12-month average.

BUDGET 

OFFICER/COURT 

ADMINISTRATOR:
Existing positions, already in charge 

of reporting and tabulating data for 

government entities and officials.

New Responsibilities:

• Include yearly ‘Consumer Price 

Index’ percentage change.

• Include percentage difference 

between current and tentative 

fiscal years.



SALT LAKE 
COUNTY IS ON 

THE RIGHT 
TRACK.

PROVIDING THIS 
INFORMATION IN 

THEIR ANNUAL 
EXPENSE 
REPORTS.



PURPOSE OF 1HB 239

The Two-fold Mission of the Bill: 

1. Make financial reports and 

documents more understandable, 

applicable, and available to more 

citizens. 

2. Increase transparency and 

accountability to cities, counties, 

and organizations.

Make it even easier for the citizens of 

Utah to see where, why, and how 

government spends their money.


